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Under the Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS) Scope of Work, which was approved by the SRS on March 6, 2008, the SRS agreed to review recommendations and if subcommittee deemed appropriate, they would submit advisory comments to the Executive Committee for consideration.  As stated in the Scope of Work these comments are “not intended to change the scope of the Business Practices or recommendation, but to provide consistency and uniformity across all WEQ Business Practices.”

The SRS is requesting the Executive Committee consider the following advisory comments in their review of this recommendation.  
· Revise the NOTE on NAESB staff assigning the appropriate enumeration as follows: NOTE: NAESB Staff will assign appropriate enumeration to this standard to replace “n” with next sequential standard number within WEQ-001, “nn” with the next sequential appendix letter within WEQ-001, and xx with the next sequential Table Number within WEQ-001.
· In Table xx within APPENDIX nn revise the header in column 4 as follows:  WEQ-001 Reference for Determination of NFATC for calculations after the time identified in the Transmission Provider’s tariff for release of unscheduled firm
· In the Example section of APPENDIX XX footnotes 3 and 4 both refer to Example XX.  The Example is not enumerated so the XX should be deleted from both footnotes.
· 3 NFATC as used in this Example includes Non-Firm ATC and Non-Firm AFC, as appropriate.
· 4 FATC as used in this Example includes Firm ATC and Firm AFC, as appropriate.
· The cover letter that was included on previous recommendations submitted by the Joint ESS/ITS and BPS subcommittee for the NERC related standards was not a part of this recommendation.  Should the cover letter be included when the recommendation is sent for membership ratification?


